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Lunch Bunch 

Week 1 PDQ 

Week 2 Joey D 

Week 3 Culvers 

Week 4 Firehouse Subs 

Key Chorale Choir 

1:30 pm 

October 17, 24th & 31st 

Atrium 

Forget Me Not Ministry 

Tuesdays 

10 am 

Atrium 

Halloween Bash 

October 29th 

2:00 pm 

Wear Your Costume 

October 2024 

October Fun! 

We may live in Florida, where the only 

leaves that change are the ones on our 

calendars, but that's not stopping us from 

getting our fall on. Decorations are out, 

and they're a vibrant mess of orange, red, 

brown, and yellow. Our team of decorat-

ing wizards - Bob, Betty, and Cynthia - 

are making magic happen. We have 

made our own centerpieces, wreaths, and 

bought cute scarecrows. 

 Who knew our residents had such hid-

den talent? Those gorgeous sunflowers 

from art class are pure gold, with yellow 

and orange shades that will pull all of our 

decorative look together. 

However our fall photo shoot setup is go-

ing to be the icing on the cake - or 

should we say, the pumpkin in the 

patch? Stay tuned. 

Betty & Cynthia help put up  

decorations in the atrium. 

Paula puts her artistic talent on the 

canvas. 
Bob arranges the centerpieces. 

Fall at Aravilla 



Have you visited our website yet? Learn more about all our Aravilla communities, find 

upcoming public events and support groups, as well as our monthly resident activities 

calendar. You will also find local and national resources, and be sure to browse the 

photo galleries and videos of all the fun we have here at Aravilla Sarasota! 

On Wednesdays, Aravilla residents 

become baking rockstars. Our resi-

dents pitch in measuring and mixing 

ingredients, to put together our deli-

cious goodies. 

Christine’s cupcake batter skills were 

pure genius. She has the perfect flick 

of the wrist for missing up a great bat-

ter. Our oatmeal raisin cookies were 

also irresistible. Forget the gathering 

and the social calendar, just bake and 

watch as they come drooling for our 

sweet treats. We invite you to join us 

on Wednesdays afternoons for our 

baking gathering. Lou & Corrine cant wait to try 

the oatmeal cookies. 

Halloween Bash 
October is finally here! Halloween is one of our favorite holidays and it is 

just a few weeks away. Every year we have a huge costume party and 

this year will not be any different. Diana has a plethora of costumes that 

come out of the closet every year. Surely there will be one for each and 

every one of our residents.  

Last year we had a the Wizard 

of Oz crew at our party. Bob 

was the tinman, Dorthy was 

Dorthy, Betty was the lion, and 

Carol the Scarecrow. They 

were a great bunch. We also 

had a special appearance 

from Uncle Fester from the 

Adams family.  

Lets hope we see them again 

this year.  See you at the par-

Baking the Goodies 

Jumping Joey, our entertainer, 

as Uncle Fester. 
The Wizard of Oz crew. 


